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Spotlight on Room 16
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Mrs. Skinner’s Weekly Newsletter for October 20th, 2017


             Thank you for attending Parent/Teacher conferences this week.  I appreciate everyone taking the time to meet with me.  Not only did it give me the opportunity to communicate your child’s progress, but also allowed me to gain valuable information about your child from those who know them best – YOU!  Again, thank you!  If you have any unanswered questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.             Current Events

Although it’s been a modified week, we still managed to get a lot of learning in.  In language arts the children have been working on making text-to-self connections. The boys & girls also developed a word bank of describing words and will begin using at least 2 in their daily writing.  In math, our focus has been on using addition to help us solve subtraction problems, related facts (3+2=5, so 5-2=3), and fact families.  Finally, in social studies we began a unit titled “Our World”.  The children learned the Earth is covered with more water than land, has 5 oceans, & 7 great big pieces of land called continents.  They even learned a song to help them remember the 
oceans & continents.  *See if your 
child can remember them.

Introducing….
  Hello, my name is Zachery Cain and I am currently attending National Unveristy for my Teaching Credential.  I will be part of Mrs. Skinners class for the next 9 weeks up until December 22.

I am 26 years old and have lived in Temecula my whole life.  I like sports and enjoy outdoor activities, such as hiking or going to the beach.  I also enjoy movies, coffee, and enjoy eating out.  I look forward to being a part of this class!
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     Next Friday, Oct. 27th is our annual                             Jog-a-Thon.  We encourage everyone to come out and join us.  We need lots of volunteers to cheer on the students, mark laps, and pass out snacks/water bottles.  We hope you’ll join “Skinner’s Smilin’ Superstars” from 10:40-11:15! 
Wild Rumpus
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     On Tuesday, Oct. 31st from 9:00-10:30 Room 16 will be having a “Wild Rumpus”.  There will be lots of fun activities planned.  In your child’s Wednesday envelope there was a letter requesting you send in one item. Also, we need volunteers to make it run successfully.  If you can join us  
please let me know as soon as possible. Thanks!
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Mark Your Calendar
Red Ribbon Week:
   Mon 10/23 – Wear red ribbon
   Tues 10/24 – Crazy Sock Day

   Wed 10/25 – Sports Jersey Day

   Thurs 10/26 – Wear RED Day
Fri., Oct. 27th – JOG-A-THON
Mon.,Oct. 31st – Wild Rumpus party 
